
 

 

A Message from Mrs Moore 

We have had a fabulous start to our Spring term with some exciting activities taking place. Some of our 

Year 5 & 6 children have started ‘Brilliant Club’ working with Cambridge University. We have had some 

excellent feedback from visitors to the school on the children’s fantastic work and how respectful they 

are to each other. Thank you to all the children that got involved in our recent ‘Number Day’ the children 

had an exciting day including a national TTRockstars competition.  

PTA 

Thank you to all the parents who have agreed to support our amazing PTA and attended the first 

meeting. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 5th March at 9:00am. The PTA now have a Facebook 

page where you can keep up to date with future events. We’re looking forward to our first event next 

week, ‘Manic Monday’. Please send 50p for each thing on the list in an envelope to each class teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet Safety Day 

The children have been learning about keeping themselves safe on the internet this week. If you need 

any further support to ensure your children are safely accessing the internet at home, please see this 

useful information booklet including some of the apps and setting you need to keep everyone safe.  

Knowsley Parental-Controls-booklet-2023.pdf 

 

Car Park 

As you will be aware I have been monitoring the car park carefully please ensure that you do not park on 

the yellow lines or in front of the school office as this is a fire escape. 

 Please only park in a designated bay. 
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Attendance 

Our current school attendance is 93.1 %. Well done to the children who currently have 100% attendance. 

Our academy target this year is to be at least 95% attendance with only 15% of the school with under 90% 

attendance (over 20 days off for the school year). Please remember to always let the office know your child is 

too unwell for school. If you have any questions regarding attendance, please don’t hesitate in contacting 

myself or Mrs French. 

 

 

Give your views 

Thank you to all the parents that have completed the parent view questionnaire so far, we have published all 

of your wonderful comments on a display in school. You are only able to give your views once, so if you 

haven’t done so already, we would welcome you to complete the Ofsted Parent View questionnaire.  

Welcome to Ofsted Parent View | Ofsted Parent View 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates- Spring Term  

• PTA Manic Monday – Monday 12th February 

• Half Term – Monday 19th to 23rd February 

• School opens – Monday 26th February 

• Year 2 Ferry Meadows Visit – Tuesday 5th March 

• Parents Evening – Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th March 

• Year 5 Little Mermaid at Bushfield – Wednesday 20th March 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

